
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 

 
 

 
 

 

DATE: March 15, 2018 

TOPIC: AT&T Business Local Calling 

PREPARED BY: Bob Ciserella 

Recommended Action: 

 Action: X 

 Discussion:  

 Information:  

Purpose: 
The Board of Education approves all contracts of the District.  
 
Fiscal Impact: 
The Administration has been advised by AT&T of a reduction in the Business Local Calling Agreement. The 
revised rate per line has been reduced from $55 per month to $30 per month. The financial implication to 
signing the revised AT&T Business Local Calling Agreement will be a reduction in fees of approximately $300 
per month.  
 
Upon review of District legal counsel, the following change has been made:  

 Lincolnwood School District 74 was inserted under  “Customer” contract heading  
 

AT&T will sign the attached Agreement once the Board of Education approves and signs the Agreement.  
 
Recommendation: 
The Administration recommends that the Finance Committee support the recommendation to accept the 
reduction in the rate charge for AT&T Business Local Calling from $55 per month to $30 per month.  

 

Executive Summary 
Finance Committee Meeting  

 


